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Courtney Rhea-Ribeiro

Dear Courtney,

On behalf of the Sonoma County Fire Chief’s Association, please accept our $1000.00 
donation to assist you during these difficult times.  Your father Jeff will be truly missed
by the entire Fire Service Community within Sonoma County, other counties where he 
worked, and of course the California Highway Patrol statewide!

Your father attended some of our Chief’s meetings throughout the years.  It was always
a pleasure to speak with your father, as we shared stories about the Fire Service and 
the CHP.  I enjoyed his sense of humor.  He definitely had some great stories to share 
with all of us!

Our Thoughts & Prayers are with you and your family!

With Deepest Sympathy,

Bill Braga

Fire Chief
Sebastopol Fire Department
Vice President
Sonoma County Fire Chief’s Association
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